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NMDOT Plans to Improve I-25 Corridor in Albuquerque 

The public is invited to attend an online Public Meeting on Wednesday, Aug. 11, 2021 

 

ALBUQUERQUE, N.M.– The New Mexico 
Department of Transportation (NMDOT), 
in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA), invites you to join 
an online Public Meeting on Wednesday, 
Aug. 11, 2021, at 6 p.m. for the I-25 
Improved project. Participants will learn 
about proposed improvements to the I-25 
corridor in Albuquerque between 
Comanche Road and Montgomery 
Boulevard, including the freeway, frontage 
roads and interchanges. 

The meeting link will be posted on 
i25improved.com the day of the online 
Public Meeting. To be mindful of COVID-
19 precautions, an in-person option is 
available by reservation only on Thursday, 
Aug. 12, at 6 p.m. Please call 505-785-
ROAD (7623) or email 
info@i25improved.com to reserve your 
spot. The same information will be 
provided at both meetings. For more 
information on how to participate in the meeting, visit i25improved.com and follow the step-by-step 
instructions. 

 

“NMDOT is striving to improve safety, mobility and reliability of the transportation network to keep 
Albuquerque moving for years to come” says NMDOT District Three Engineer, Jill Mosher. 

The public can provide feedback on the project from Aug. 11-27, 2021, in the following ways: 

• Leave a comment on the interactive map at i25improved.com. 

http://www.i25improved.com/
mailto:info@i25improved.com
http://www.i25improved.com/


• Mail in a comment form that can be found at i25improved.com or at the NMDOT District 

Three Office. Comment forms can be mailed to I-25 Improved at 6001 Indian School Rd., NE, 

Suite 250, Albuquerque, NM 87110. 

• Contact the project team by calling 505-785-ROAD (7623) or emailing info@i25improved.com. 

 

If you are not able to attend the online meeting or access the project website but would like to provide 
input, please contact the project team at 505-785-ROAD (7623) to request an information packet.  
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NMDOT 
Mobility for everyone 
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